
HALL MANAGEMENT CENTRE 

IIT KHARAGPUR 

CAUTION FOR JOB SEEKERS 

FAKE RECRUITMENT NOTICES & APPOINTMENT OFFERS 

 

It has come to the notice of the Hall Management Centre that, 

some fake offers of appointment for a work in a hall/HMC under 

the Hall Management Centre of IIT Kharagpur is generated and 

sent to job aspirants. It is reported that the miscreants have 

even taken money from the aspirant public on the pretext that 

they will get an appointment in a Hall/HMC. It is hereby 

brought to the notice of public job seekers and their 

parents that, HMC DOES NOT RECRUIT ANY 

OUTSOURCED / CONTRACTUAL WORKER.  Any 

recruitment in a regular permanent post is done following 

Government norms (proper advt in institute’s website, 

newspaper, test / interview etc.). No agent is involved. 

Therefore, job aspirants for outsourced works are hereby 

advised to take adequate precaution before responding to such 

fake documents including offers of appointments. In case of 

any doubt, the candidates may contact HMC office (Phone 

03222 281102, Email: hmc@iitkgp.ac.in), IIT Kharagpur. 

 

 


